








THE PANTHER PROWL 

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope all of you had a 

wonderful Holiday and break. 

It has been a busy three 

days here at Bennet 

Elementary getting back into a routine, 

and hearing all the fun student stories 

about their holiday. Your continued 

support at home is vital in helping this 

happen-thank you. Please set aside time 

each day for your child to complete 

homework or practice reading and/or 

math facts. Just 5-10 minutes of 

practice each day can be the difference 

in making gains in your child’s education. 

  

Please remember to dress your child 

appropriately for outdoor recess; as the 

temperature is changing day to day, and 

there are days we will be going outside.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. As always, 

please contact me if you have any 

questions, comments or concerns at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net. 

  

  

Bennet Booster Meeting 
Tuesday, January 11th, will be 
the next Bennet Booster 
meeting at 7:00 PM at Bennet 
Elementary. 

 
 

 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 8th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for 

more information coming soon 

regarding specifics for the day. Please 

contact the school office to register your 

child for KDG for the fall of 2022. 

 

 

Character Counts  

  Our Character Counts Pillar of the 

Month is “Fairness.”  To be fair 

means:   

  

• Playing by the rules  

• Taking turns and 

sharing   

• Being open minded; 

listening to others  

 • Not taking advantage of others  

• Not blaming others   

• Treating all people fairly.    
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National Honor Society 
Tutoring 

Tutoring will be offered at the Palmyra 
High School Library on Tuesday and 

Thursday from 3:45 to 4:30 pm.  If 
students choose to use this service 

they can ride the bus to PHS after 
school. 

 
If you have any questions, please 

contact Mr. Chaffee at 402-782-3535. 
 

 

*In case of inclement weather: If 

District OR 1 were to have a late 

start, the school day would begin at 

10:00 AM and buses would run one 

hour and forty-five minutes later than 

the original pick up time.  
 
 

January 

-10th BOE Meeting @ 
PHS 7:00 PM 

-11th  Bennet Boosters 
@ 7:00 PM  

-17 No School Martin Luther King JR Day 

 

February 

-8th Parent Teacher Conferences 

-12th No School Winter Break 

-22nd  No School Teacher In-Service 

 

 

 

 

*Report Cards were sent home 

today. If you have specific 

questions please contact the 

classroom teacher. 

   

School Closing Due to  

Inclement Weather 

Each winter we have school days when we are 
faced with the dilemma as to whether school 
will start on time, start late, or should be 
canceled altogether. This decision is never easy 
to make, but we want you to know that we 
have our students’ safety foremost in mind. 
With that said, be aware that we will monitor 
road conditions closely and will use that 
information to make the determination about a 
school closing or late start. We will check roads 
beginning at 4:30 AM so that we can arrive at a 
decision by 6:15 AM. If a decision is made to 
close school or to have a late start, we will 
notify families via the District School 
notification system and KFOR radio 1240 AM. 
These are the primary contacts with late start 
or closing information. In addition, we will 
notify channel 10-11 television for the Lincoln 
market and Channel 6 television in the Omaha 
market. Our website and Twitter feed will be 
updated as quickly as we can in order to get 
information out in a timely fashion.  

I would remind you to update your contact 
information with the school. This includes your 
email, home phone and mobile phone 
information. If our information is incorrect or 
missing, we will be unable to contact you via 
the District Notification System in case of a 
weather closure.  

 



 

GET YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS! 

 

The prize is a restored 1965 Buick LeSabre, 2-door red convertible valued at $28,000. 
 

Tickets are available from James Waltke, Dan Cummings or the Athletic Boosters and are 
$20 each. The Buick (weather permitting) will be on display along with ticket sales at 

HOME Varsity Contests for the duration of the raffle. 
 

The raffle runs through April 23, 2022. The drawing will be at the Olson Field Complex in 
Palmyra. The winner does not have to be present to claim the prize. 

 
Net proceeds go to the Foundation For Knowledge, District OR-1 Endowment Fund for 

the benefit of the Palmyra Athletic Boosters. 
 

For more information about the car please contact: James Waltke at (402) 423-9477 
(office) or (402) 430-1681 (cell) or Dan Cummings(Bombers Garage) at (402) 805-0507 

or go to District OR-1 School at www.districtor1.org or www.bombersgarage.com 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/OR1foundationforknowledge/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/bombersgarage/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/District-OR-1-School-107353451595254/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
http://www.districtor1.org/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU
http://www.bombersgarage.com/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU


Drawing to be held during the last Varsity Boys Basketball Game, Friday, February 18, 2022 

1 SIDE OF BEEF (processing fee included) 
Donated by Bruce and Kristi Kempkes 

 

1 COMFORT BEEF BUNDLE 
2 Beef Roast, 1 Rump Roast, Cube Steak, Stew Meat, 6 -1 lb Packages of Ground Beef  

Donated by HJ Bar Ranch 
 

2 HOGS (processing fee included) 
2 winners /1 hog per winner  

Donated by Jared & Allyson Sabatka / Joel & April Hatcher / Tom & Amy Fitzpatrick  
 

1 SMOKER BOX 
Donated by Blaz’n Grill Works 

 

1 $100 GIFT CARD TO AMAZON 
Donated by Post Prom Committee 

 

2 – WHOLE CHICKENS  
Donated by Smart Chicken 

 

2 - $50 GIFT CERTIFICATES TO ISLES PIZZA AND PUB 
2 winners / 1 certificate per winner 

Donated by Isles Pizza and Pub  
 

1 $100 GIFT CERTIFICATE TO CHICK-fil-A  
Donated by Chick-fil-A 

 
 

$5.00 a ticket or $20.00 for 5 tickets 
Tickets can be purchased at any home Varsity Volleyball, Football and Basketball game. Don’t need to be present to win. 

 



2022

2022



 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Give the gift of lasting memories. Buy your student a 2021-22 District OR-1 

yearbook!  The yearbook is a great way for your student to remember this year’s 

events at Palmyra High School   As a parent/guardian, you know the importance of 

remembering your child’s school memories and all of the people and events that 

made that time special.  The price of this year’s yearbook is only $40 for more than 

120 pages full of memories and colorful photos.   

 

Buy online with a credit card, debit card, or PayPal at yearbookforever.com 

or at school with the following form and either cash or a check made out to PHS.  

Ensure a copy is saved for you.  All orders are due May 2nd. 

 
 

 

 

 

Buy a PHS 2021-22 Yearbook 

http://www.yearbookforever.com/
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